
Union steps up action against proposed dismissal 
law

 Finland 

The JHL public services union stepped up its industrial action against proposed 
changes in dismissal rights with a 48-hour strike by around 10000 members who 
work in cleaning, property maintenance and food service sectors and sports and 
culture services. The strike is part of widespread trade union industrial action 
against plans to reduce dismissal protection for workers in small companies. The 
unions argue that not only is the change unfair, creating two-tier labour law but also 
threatens to impact women workers more than men. Trade unions are also angry 
that the government is trying to change employment legislation without any 
negotiation or consultation with the union movement.
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